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February 22, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned to hear of possible changes in federal regulations to

allow harassment of transsexuals. One important function of a national

government is to protect he weakest groups among us. Local and state

governments are more easily cowed by bigots. Bigotry against one group

leads to attacks on others and weakens our society.

Please assure me that you will use your administration to encourage a

more egalitarian society.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our long history of equality before the law.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


